
 

Our learning this week… 

Maths 

This week we have been comparing like fractions and ordering a set of 
fractions with different denominators. 

Project: 

On Monday we had a visitor from the Yate Heritage Centre. She brought 
with her many interesting artefacts and told us lots of stories about life 
on the ‘Home Front’ in Yate and Wickwar. The children loved handling 
the many objects and have been busy analysing the sources for what 
historical artefacts can tell us about life in WW2. The Yate Heritage 
Centre is free to visit so might be worth a trip as a family sometime. 
Opening times: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Saturday 10.30am 
until 4.30pm. 
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